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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

February 6, 1959

Mr, T, F. Vanderlaan
Suite 185, Meadow Building
D=zllas, Texas

Re: Humble State Well No, 6, Unit D,
Sec, 16, T-26-5, R-28-5

Dear Mr. Vanderlaan:

The District Supervisor for the No, 2 District of the Oil Conservation
Commission has written to you regarding the subject well, It is our under-
standing that this wvell har been plugged; however, the dead man wires have
not been cut and there is no marker, In additicn, there is a hole close to
this well ..hich is some 250 feet deen and has 8-5/8" casing in it, We
sresume that this adjacent hole was drilled by you, and of course, it must
be plugged.

f'lease inform us as to your intentions regarding the plugging of the

adjacent hole and the clearing of the subject .vell location. If we do not
hear from you regarding this matter, we will demand that your surety,
Fidelity and Deposit Company of Maryland, plug the hole and clear the
location,

Very truly yours,

Oliver E, l’'ayne

General Counsel
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cC-Mr, M, L, Armstrong
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